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This proposed legislation is lunacy.  It does absolutely nothing to address public 

safety.  That is a complete fallacy.  This is a blatant infringement of a right, not a 

privilege.  I vehemently oppose this misguided legislation every bit as much as I 

oppose the heinous, misguided measure 114 that spawned it.    


